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          A Message from your District Directors 

 

         

 Bill & Sarah Watts 

      Grand Master Riders 

      Bill #10040  Sarah #10039 

Kansas Monthly Newsletter 

 

Greetings, G.W.R.R.A. Family, 

 

Sarah and I hope this article finds you all doing well I know this is going to be just a short 
article but we do have some information everyone needs to know.  As many of you know or 
have heard there will be no evening Banquet at our upcoming Mid-Winter, we know many 
of you look forward to the evening Banquet. But we are very happy to inform each of you 
that the District will be providing lunch for everyone in attendance on Saturday so yes there 
will be food at Mid-Winter. So with that we encourage all of you to make you’re your plans 

to attend now and get your registrations filled out and submitted or sent off soon. 

Until next time take care and be careful out there and we look forward to seeing each of you 

real soon. 

 

Bill and Sarah Watts, 

Kansas, District Directors, 
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Kansas Directory for Chapters Directors and Chapter 

Gathering Time and Place 

You are welcome to attend any Chapter Gathering and Introduce yourself! 

You will be welcome 

Call the Chapter Director if you need information about a Chapter activity. 

If you live in an area that does not have a Chapter close by and would be interested in starting one, 
contact District Directors Bill & Sarah Watts at 620-728-8347 

Chapter ‘A’ 

Chris & Michelle Grooms CD 

316-788-7842 

2nd Thursday, 7pm 

Country Café 

2904 S Seneca, Wichita 

chgrooms@cox.net 

Chapter ‘F’ 

Everett & Carol Chastain CD 

620-374-7917 

4th Tuesday, 7pm 

Oil Hill Elementary School 

2700 W 6th, El Dorado  

Brown Bag-Desserts Provided 

Chapter ‘B’ 

Joe & Pan Magnant CD 

913-660-5176 

3rd Thursday, 7pm 

JT’s Grill 

33255 Lexington Ave, DeSoto 

Joe.magnant51@gmail.com 

Joe.magnant51@gmail.com 

Chapter ‘H’ 

Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch CD 

620-921-5941 

2nd Saturday, 7pm 

Gambino's Pizza 

Check for Changes 

310 S Main, South Hutchinson 

dalet@cox.net 
Chapter ‘C’ 

Don & Brenda Williams CD 

785-341-4211 

3rd Tuesday, 7pm 

Perkins Restaurant 

1720 SW Wanamaker Rd, Topeka 

         dwilliams44@cox.net 

Chapter ‘P’ 

David & Theresa McDonald CD 

316-213-5712 

2nd Tuesday, 7pm 

Derby Church of Christ 

225 N. Derby St, Derby 

Brown Bag—Dessert Provided 

Mcdonald.david46@yahoo.com 

 

 

Chapter ‘Q’ 

Jack & Teresa Kistler CD 

316-651-7423 

1st Thursday 7pm 

Boss Hog BBQ, Winfield Ks 

314 W 8th Street 

Actionjackson@wheatstate.com 



5 October 2019 Kansas Winger 

KANSAS DISTRICT TEAM 

 

Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch 

DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

 

ASS’T DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

Joe & Debbie Gattenby 

ASS’T DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

SR. DISTRICT ADVISOR   

       Bill & Sarah Watts 

Jack & Doris Schoeck 



 October 2019 6 Kansas Winger 

 

 RIDER EDUCATORS   

 

 

Kansas District Team 

DISTRICT RIDE COORDINATORS    

UNIVERSITY TRAINER 

TREASURER  

PATCH QUEEN 

 MEMBERSHIP ENHANCEMENT COORD 

WEB MASTER HISTORIAN    

VENDOR COORDINATOR   MOTOR AWARENESS FRANK PATTON AWARD 2019    

KS WINGER EDITORS 

Bob & Barb Brown 
Bill & Sheila Tucker  

Doris Schoeck Chris & Michelle Grooms Sheila Tucker 

Judy Eggleston 

COY COORDINATOR, 

Brenda & Rick Kistler Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch 

Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch 

KSH 

Kit & Donna Sand Steve & Terri Bockhaus 

  Kathy & Dennis Chesnut 

Rick & Carolyn Stevens 
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GOLD WING ROAD RIDERS ASSOCIATION 

              KANSAS DISTRICT 
                                               

          

                             
                                    

2019 DISTRICTS SCHEDULE OF EVENTS  

 

October 4th-6th:  KS District Campout Santa Fe Cove Council Grove 

     Lake 

       2020 

January 17-18:   Kansas Mid-Winter Rendezvous 
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RIDER EDUCATION BULLETIN BOARD 
  

    

 

 

      

   Asst District Educators                             District Ride Coordinator             

                Rick & Carolyn Stevens                             Bob & Barb Brown 

                       316-213-4630                                                    316-217-5909 

         Senior Master IV #8249                                  Master Tour Rider #10240                      

   Senior Master IV #8248                               

 

The  Team 

CHAPTER RIDE COORD. 

Larry Mazur KSA  

Gary Ohler KSB  

Bill Hanson KSC  

         Jack Schoeck KSF  

Bill Watts KSH   

         Rick Stevens KSP  

           Bill Tucker KSQ 

 

MFA INSTRUCTORS 

Bill Tucker 

Steve & Terri Bockhaus 

 

RIDER COACHES 

Bill Tucker 

Rick Stevens 

Bob Brown 

 

  SEMINAR PRESENTERS 

Bill Tucker 

Rick Stevens 

Bob Brown 

Doris Schoeck 

Joe Magnant 

 

RANGE AIDES 

Carolyn Stevens 

Barb Brown 

Rick Kistler 

SECURITY 

Rick Kistler 

Barb Brown 

 

 

I hope this finds all of you enjoying somewhat cooler 
weather.  There are still many good riding days left.  If you 
have the chance, get out and enjoy these beautiful motor-

cycles that we have. 

 

I know it is a bit late but if you attended Wing Ding in 
Nashville I hope you were able to survive the heat and traf-
fic.  We had a great ride out and back to Nashville with fel-
low Twisters.  We rode out through southern Missouri on 
Highway 60. We were in drizzly weather until Springfield, 
MO.  We were in rain so heavy that we were down to about 
10 mph and nowhere to get off the Interstate.  We finally 
found a service and had 5 bikes parked between 2 gas 
pumps with 6 people looking at their phones trying to find 
a way through the rain storms. We went south through The 
Land Between the Lakes Recreational Area in northwest 
Kentucky.  This was a beautiful twisting hilly road without 

much traffic and an enjoyable ride. 

 

Navigating Nashville roads and traffic was an adventure in 
itself.  I have never seen a 5 lane interstate parking lot be-
fore but they seem to have them there.  It was either stop 
and go traffic or 70 mph race track.  It makes me thankful 
for the traffic we have in this area.  One of our riders made 
the comment that where he was from 3 cars backed up at a 

stop sign was a traffic jam. 
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We participated in the Law Tigers bike night in a parking lot for Nissan Stadium 
where the Tennessee Titans play.  There was the light show, bike show and the 
drill teams all participating that evening.  There were 3 drill teams in atten-
dance, Central Florida Drill Team, Canadian Northern Lights Team and our own 
Kansas Twisters. We started the evening off with our usual Flag Salute but 
added all the bikes from all three teams riding in tandem around the range.  It 

Some valuable lessons were learned that evening.  The primary one was that if 
you think it is difficult to just ride your motorcycle in the dark, try doing it with 8 
other bikes in close proximity doing precision moves.  We were able to pull the 
performance off without any incidents or injuries.  We all agreed that we certainly 
don’t want to perform under those conditions again.  Future performances will be 

in the day light. 

 

As stated in previous newsletters we will be having the Training Summit again 
this year on Saturday November 9th.  We have a location here in northeast Wich-
ita thanks to Brenda Kistler.  We will be at Greenwich Elementary on North 
Greenwich Road in Wichita.  More details will follow as soon as we have them fi-

nalized.  

 

I will finish up this article with the last installment in the series on Levels pro-
gram.  This month covers Level IV Master Tour Rider/Co-Rider.  As always if you 
have any questions about anything with the Levels program or the Rider Educa-

tion programs feel free to contact me. 

Level IV: Safety By Enhanced Commitment and Preparedness 

(Master Tour Rider/Co-Rider) 

 

 

Level IV is the most prestigious level within the Rider Education Levels Program 
and is referred to as Master Tour Rider/Co-Rider. It represents the highest level 
of commitment by the Rider and/or Co-Rider toward safe riding and prepared-
ness. This commitment is shown by a demonstrated history of safe miles, con-
tinuing education and current certification in both First Aid and CPR.  These 

Master Tour Riders/Co-Riders are the finest example to every one of the highest 
level of commitment to safe motorcycle operation and preparedness. Level IV of 
the Rider Education Levels Program, the Master Tour Rider, was designed for 
those special caring individuals who desire to "be all they can be" with regards 
to motorcycle safety. The requirements are more stringent than Level III and re-

quire a greater commitment.   
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These individuals are caring, trained and prepared with the experience to back 
them up. It is realized Level IV is not for everyone, but for those who desire to be of 

greater service to their fellow man, it is the correct prescription. 

Rider Requirements: 

Be a current GWRRA member. 

 

Be a participant in Level III of Rider Education Levels Program and have been 

current in Level III for at least one full year. 

 

Have ridden a minimum of 25,000 safe miles. 

 

Be current in both First Aid and CPR and/or MEDIC FIRST AID certifications. 

Co-Rider Requirements: 

Be current GWRRA member. 

 

Be a participant in Level III of Rider Education Levels Program and have been 

current in Level III for at least one full year. 

 

Have ridden a minimum of 25,000 safe miles. 

 

Be current in both First Aid and CPR certifications. 

 

Wear proper riding apparel at all times while riding. 

 

Submit a completed Master Tour Rider/Co-Rider Application Form (Form N.9) 
with written recommendation from the Chapter Director or other validating 

GWRRA Officer along with the appropriate fee to the Regional Educator. 

Cost: $35.00 for each participant (8.00 additional cost for Black and Gold 
patch) Receive: "Special Triangular" patch with dark blue border and your indi-

vidual Master number embroidered on it. 

 

Rick and Carolyn Stevens 
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David & Theresa McDonald 

KS-P 
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Kansas Chapter Couples and Individuals of The Year 2019 

                                                      

 CHAPTER ‘A’  

 

 

 

 

      CHAPTER ‘B’       

              

 

 

 

    

CHAPTER ‘C’  

 

 

 

 

CHAPTER ‘F’  

  Robert & Joan Warne 

      CHAPTER ‘H’ 

 

  Jeff & Ann Whithorn 

CHAPTER ’P’ 

   Joe & Janet Gonsalves 

  

Sandy Davis 

 

Bill & Margaret Hanson Joe & Debbie Gattenby 
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                  Chapter AChapter A  ––   WichitaWichita   

  Meet 2nd Thursday in Wichita at Country Café 7:00pm– Eat 6:00pm 

   Chapter Directors               Asst Chapter Directors               Chapter Treasurer              Chapter Ride Coordinator   

Chris & Michelle Grooms                    Bob & Barb Brown        Barb Brown                                   Larry Mazur    

          316-788-7842                                 

                                Newsletter Editor                          Chapter Couple                            Chapter MEC 

                                           Mary Mazur                               Joe & Debbie Gattenby                    Tim & Cindy Howard 

Hello everyone 

 

Fall is upon us which means cooler temperatures, which in turn means more chances for taking a 

ride. Please don’t miss the chance to get the bike out.  

 

Going to talk a little bit about what went on in September which in looking at the calendar wasn’t 

very much. We had our yearly planning meeting on the 7th were the few of us showed up planned 

some of the events that we hope you will be enjoying next year. As always if you’ve got an event or 

ride you would like to do please let us all know about it because we can always work something onto 

the calendar.  

 

On the 12th we had our monthly Chapter A meeting and although we were not our normal large 

crowd we did enjoy meeting together. Talking about some of the things that went on in the past and 

about some of the events coming up in the future 

 

Speaking of things that people did in the past…here is a little information about what a few of us did 

when we went to Wing Ding in Nashville.  Let me just say that if you ever stay at the Gaylord in 

Nashville be sure to wear good shoes to walk in. We were gone 6 days and in that time I walked a to-

tal of 43,971 steps which equals almost 20 miles and if you take off the 3 days it took to get to Nash-

ville & back home that means most of those 20 miles were done in 3 days…boy were my feet tired. 

But we did have fun while we were there. And the Kansas Twisters got to be the 1st drill team in 

Wing Ding history to perform in the dark and if you don’t think that was fun you should go watch the 

video. Here are a few pictures  

Larry checking out his new squad car.     Steve watches while Terri looks at boots 
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Here’s Bob & Barb hard at work helping riders get to their vendor appointments  

here are some of the Twisters…just hanging out waiting to perform.  

Speaking of Bob & Barb…here is a brief account of their adventure in Nashville 
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Wing Ding 2019 in Nashville, TN has come and gone already, but Robert and I had a wonderful and 

memorable time this year.  This year was different for us as were asked to be on the Wing Ding 2019 

Security Team.  We both jumped at the chance to see what this was all about and we were not disap-

pointed.  We left super early on Saturday morning before the event even started by meeting up with 

Jack & Teresa Kistler in Udall, KS to start our Ride down to Oklahoma to pick up Jerry & Becky 

Hodges and Roger Losornio for our long ride to Nashville together.  It was meant to be as our riding 

styles were all the same and we all loved the same food!!  It was a long trip so that is always impor-

tant, right?? Hehe!!!   It was nice to visit with the people we would be working with at Wing Ding 

since we were the newbie’s of the group. They made learning our new jobs so much easier.  It takes a 

lot of planning and organization to get the Event together each year.  

Sunday afternoon was the deadline to get to Nashville to help unload the GWRRA Truck and start or-

ganizing the Vendor arrivals.    We were off and running from there each day till the end of Wing 

Ding……Robert and I both got Watch step counters to wear and WE GOT A LOT of steps walked 

over that whole week of working at Wing Ding. We learned a Lot, walked a lot and Best of all loved 

working with the Wing Ding Crew!! 

Below are the people we worked with…….a Great group of people!!  Cannot wait till next year in 

Springfield, MO!! 

Bob and Barb Brown / Kansas Chapter A 
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So what’s going to happen in October? 

Oct 4th, 5th, & 6th is the District campout @ Santa Fe Cove – Council Grove Lake. If you are inter-

ested in going you can find more information on the District website. 

Oct 9th is Charmin White’s birthday 

Oct 10th is our monthly chapter meeting @ the Country Café @ 2804 South Seneca. The meeting 

starts @ 7:00 but please come early for a meal and/or to visit with the other members 

Oct 13th is Bob Davis’s birthday  

Oct 26th is our Chapter’s Halloween Party  

Remember…it’s never too late to start planning for Mid-Winter. It’s January 17th & 18th and it’s go-

ing to be at the Quality Inn in Arkansas City see the newsletter for more information.  

Until the next time remember to ride them not hide them (weather permitting) 

Mary Mazur,  

Your Chapter A Newsletter editor 
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      Chapter B Chapter B ––   DeSotoDeSoto   

      Chapter Directors      Asst Chapter Director     Chapter Ride Coordinator      Chapter Treasurer      Chapter Editor 

     Joe & Pam Magnant              Paula Aiken         Gary Ohler           Ed James                  Paula Aikens 

          913-660-5176                  785-842-8503                    913-845-3946               816-225-2679            7 85-842-8503 

Meet 3rd Thursday every month in DeSota at JT’s Grill 7:00pm– Eat 6:00pm 

“Ahoy there me hearties!”  Chapter B’s monthly meeting on September 19 fell on National 

Talk Like a Pirate Day.  Members enjoyed trivia about pirates at the meeting.  Did you know 

that pirates believed that having pierced ears improved their eyesight?  Or that not all pi-

rate ships flew the Jolly Roger flag?  Dan Gray did, as he answered nine of the ten ques-

tions correctly.  The “treasure chest” was opened after trivia and everyone received a 100 

Grand candy bar.   

 

Gary Ohler led a large group to Pegah’s Family Restaurant in Shawnee on August 31 for 

breakfast.  Twenty plus members and friends joined together to enjoy the good food and 

lively banter that morning.  It was a great day! 

 

The monthly dinner ride was moved to September 21.  Gary and Reba 

Ohler graciously entertained Chapter B members at their home.  

Everyone ate their fill from a taco bar consisting of meat, beans, 

rice, chips, cheese, guacamole, and everything else you could possibly 

want.  Plates were piled high with the yummy food and then came 

dessert.  After dinner, it was time to feed the catfish in the Ohler 

pond.  There were numerous fish and though they didn’t eat as well 

as we did, they seemed to be enjoying their meal also.  A huge thank 

you to Gary and Reba for the wonderful meal and for being our hosts. 
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Chapter B events for October: 

October 3 – Dinner Ride 

October 17 - Chapter Meeting 

October 26 – Breakfast Ride 

October 26 – Halloween Party  

 

Safe Travels, 

Paula Aiken 
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Chapter C Chapter C --  TopekaTopeka  
Meet 3rd Tuesday every month in Topeka at Perkins Restaurant 7:00pm– Eat at 6:00pm Meet 3rd Tuesday every month in Topeka at Perkins Restaurant 7:00pm– Eat at 6:00pm 

   Chapter Director         Asst Chapter Director      Chapter Ride Coordinator     Chapter Treasurer        Chapter Editor 

 Don & Brenda Williams          John & Teresa Gull                           Bill Hanson                            Sandy  Davis                 Don Williams 

          785-341-4211                      785-266-6735                            620-342-4388                         785-691-7000               785-341-4211 

                                                                Chapter Web Master                     Chapter Individual of The Year 

                                                                         John Gull                                                            Sandy Davis 

 

We are at the time of year when the weather is unpredictable.  Of course, in Kansas, I 
guess that is all of the time.  We actually had decent weather to ride for our supper ride to 
Lawrence this month.  It was a little warm but not bad.  Sandy led us to Set Em Up Jacks.  

The food was good and we had a good turnout. 

 We just had our annual chapter birthday party on the 28th.  We had 16 in attendance 

which included John's son and his wife (Jamie & Karen) from Girard, KS.  We also had a 

couple that came all the way from West Virginia just to attend our party.  In reality, it was 

Brenda's brother and wife (Cork and Therese).  They had been visiting Don and Brenda 

so they joined us on their way back home to West Virginia.  We were certainly glad to 

have them.  This was the first year without Garry and Phyllis and we did miss them and 

talk about them.  Once they came to one, they made sure to make it to everyone that they 

could.  We normally worry about it being too hot to enjoy the outdoors but it was just the 

opposite this year.  It got just a tad bit cool, so we shared some of John's long sleeved 

shirts and jackets.  Jamie brought his ice cream freezer and he and Karen made home-

made ice cream.  It was delicious but also made us all colder.  However, everyone did en-

joy it.  Since the ground was wet and there was a little moisture in the air, unfortunately 

our combat croquet game didn't happen this year. Normally, everyone that plays really en-

joys doing so the audience loves watching as they visit.  We will all look forward to that 

again next year.   Also, we had taken down our above ground pool since it had served its 

purpose and we weren't using it much at all. Therefore, we had some landscaping done in 

our back yard so right now, we are waiting on grass to grow and had a little less space.  

As always, the food was awesome as was the company.  While Jeff was away from the ta-

ble,  
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 Louise informed me that Jeff was going to bring me some coconut bon bons.  When he 
came back to the table, I gave him a hard time about it.  I don't know if I made him feel 
bad or not but I tried.  We all had a good laugh.  Jamie and Karen were a huge help as far 
as setting up and tearing down.  John grilled the burgers and dogs just shortly before the 
party so he could also enjoy the party more rather than grilling while everyone else was 

visiting.  We will certainly go that route from now on. 

 

 

Birthdays    Anniversaries 

October 3 - Gary Drake  None  

             10 - Earl Barnes 

 

 

Ride safe, 

 

John & Teresa Gull 

Assistant Chapter Directors 
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          Chapter F Chapter F --  El DoradoEl Dorado  

     Chapter Directors          Chapter Treasurer      Chapter Ride Coordinator      Chapter MEC           Chapter Editor 

Everett & Carol Chastain       Gene Shannon                    Jack Schoeck                     Rick Kistler              Doris Schoeck 

620-374-7917 620-374-7916 316-323-4820    620-341-0426                      316-200-0726         620-340-5388 

          Chapter Couple                                                     

                                                                                              Bob & Joan Warne 

Meet 4th Tuesday every month at Oil Hill Elementary School Brown bag at 6:00pm, meet 7:00pm 

GREETINGS From Chapter F!! 

Chapter F  had its regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, September 24, 2019.  The meeting was called to 

order by Everett Chastain. 

Everett introduced Chapter F couple of the year, Bob and Joan Warne.  He also introduced KS A couple of 

the year, which are Joe and Debbie Gattenby.  We were glad to have both couples at our meeting. 

Rick Kistler did a reading for the group and one of the items that caught the attention of those in attendance 

was that a dime has 118 ridges.  I am not sure how anyone got that number but it is supposed to be accurate!! 

Everett introduced Joe Gattenby Assistant District Director who made announcements for the State of Kan-
sas.   Joe advised that Bill and Sarah Watts. KS District Directors, would buy Pizza for the noon meal on Saturday 
at the Mid-Winter Event in January, 2020.  Joe also advised that on Saturday morning of the Campout on the week-

end of October 4th through 6th, Bob Brown will lead a Brunch ride.  The time will be announced at the Campout. 

Chris Grooms, Membership Enhancement Coordinator advised that Bill Groh from Chapter B got a new 
member and received a $25.00 gift card.  Chris also advised that Chapter A will do a Fall Foliage Ride.  Details 

will be forthcoming. 

Jack Kistler, KS Q advised that if anyone will be attending the KS Q Fall Foliage Ride, they need to make 
their motel reservations by October  4th.  For those attending, the first night will be spent in Muskogee, Oklahoma 
and the second night will be at Russellville, Arkansas.  The group will be leaving on Friday,  October 18, 2019 at 
2:00 pm from Jack and Teresa’s shop in Udall, KS.  They will leave at 2:00 pm, so please plan to meet at the shop 

at 1:45 pm. 

Everett advised that September’s supper ride was held at the Kings Buffet Chinese Restaurant in Augusta, 

KS on Friday, September 6, 2019.  There was a great representation at that supper! 

Everett also advised that a Breakfast ride for October will be on October 12, 2019 and the place will be at 

the Copper Kettle in Eureka, Kansas.  We will meet there at 9:00 am. 

Joe Gattenby told a story about a special student that he knows, who had learned how to ride and he had no 

hand on this left arm.  Joe demonstrated how the student managed to do what he had to do to ride. 

Sharon Webster advised that her sister Virginia, has been in the hospital for 6weeks and was then trans-

ferred to an Assisted Living facility.  She will come home on October 4, 2019. 

For the 50/50 that was taken, Bob Warne, won  $12.00 and Michelle grooms won $12.00. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Submitted By,  

 

Doris Schoeck, Newsletter Editor 
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RIDES- 

A number fort Chapter P attended wingding 41 in Nashville Tennessee the Stevens, Chesnuts, and McDonalds. David rode over 

3000 miles and part of it in the rain (nothing new). 

CHAPTER P SEPTEMBER 2019 NEWSLETTER  
Next Meeting Night - Tuesday, October 8 - Brown Bag at 6:30pm Meeting 7:00pm                Derby 

Church of Christ 225 N. Derby St,  

                            Derby Ks. 67037 in the fellowship hall at the south  

                            end of the building 

http://www.just-in.com/clipart/honda/img/1500-3.jpg
http://www.just-in.com/clipart/honda/img/nice1500.jpg
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Theresa rode the tail of the dragon for the first time 
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   September Birthdays-None 

                             

 

September Anniversaries- None 

 

 

           

Everyone have a safe month! 

Theresa McDonald  

News Letter Editor Chapter P    
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Chapter QChapter Q  ––   WinfieldWinfield   
     

Senior Chapter Directors   Asst Chapter Directors    Chapter Ride Coordinators       Chapter MEC      Chapter Treasurer 

          Jack & Teresa Kistler           Duane & Vicki Kalous          Bill & Sheila Tucker                 Judy Eggleston              Sheila Tucker 

               620-782-3700                         316-633-0982                        316-777-1052                        620-705-1953              316-777-1052 

Meet the 1st Thursday every month Bose Hog BBQ,   314 W 8th, Eat 6:30pm– Meet 7pm 

Kansas Chapter “Q” October 2019 Newsletter 

 

 Not much news for “Q” in September but we would like to remind everyone about our Fall Foliage Ride. 

 

Kansas “Q” 2019 Fall ‘Spring’ Ride 

 

October 18th – 20th  

 

        We will be meeting up and spending our first night in Muskogee, Oklahoma. 

  

Comfort Inn 

3133 Azalea Park Drive 

Muskogee, Ok. 74401 

918-682-3724 

 

When calling for Friday night you will need to tell them that you are with  

KSQ FALL RIDE 

The rates are as follows:  

Double Queen - $86.39 

King - $81.89 

 

On Saturday evening we have blocked a group of rooms at Russellville, Arkansas. 

 

Comfort Inn & Suites 

2714 East Parkway Drive 

Russellville, Ar. 72802 

479-968-2424 

 

KSQ FALL RIDE 

Room Rate is $91.00 

King or Queen 

 

The block on these rooms will only be available until October 4th, so if you plan on going with us get your rooms reserved ASAP. 

Also, please let us know that you plan on going so that we can have a count before we leave.   

 

We will be leaving Udall on Friday October 18th at 2:00pm from our shop. If you would like to join us for the ride down, just 

meet us at Action Jackson’s by 1:45pm, we will leave at 2:00! 

 

We are looking forward to a great weekend and hope that several of you can join us! 

   September Birthdays-None 

                             

 

September Anniversaries- None 

 

 

           

Everyone have a safe month! 

Theresa McDonald  

News Letter Editor Chapter P    
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October Birthdays and Anniversaries: 

 

 Sheila Tucker on the 12th  and Vern & Zola Trenkle on the 17th.  Hope you all have a wonderful day!! 

 

Until the next time 

Jack & Teresa Kistler 

Ks. Q Sr. Chapter Directors 

 



33 October 2019 Kansas Winger  



 October 2019 34 Kansas Winger  



35 October 2019 Kansas Winger  

our sponsors
they will appreciate your support
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WHY SHOULD YOU CALL LAW TIGERS?  
We get it. Most people don’t want to involve a lawyer when they get hit on the road. Maybe the damage wasn’t that 
bad, and you feel �ne. 
Here’s the reality… 
Without representation, there are no guarantees that you’ll get a fair shake. 
 
Hospitals, medical providers, and insurance companies �ght to make a pro�t from the worst day of your life. Without 
the right motorcycle lawyer on your side you will be the only loser in that �ght. 
 
WHAT LAW TIGERS MOTORCYCLE ACCIDENT ATTORNEYS DO FOR THEIR CLIENTS  
At Law Tigers, our main focus is to assist in the prevention of motorcycle accidents, and to promote motorcycle 
safety. However, when accidents do occur, a Law Tigers motorcycle accident attorney is there to assist you. Available 
for free consultations (at our o�ce, hospital, or your home), we provide clients with aggressive, experienced repre-
sentation. As motorcyclists ourselves, we understand the challenges that you re going through and are prepared to as-
sist you every step of the way. Because we are committed to helping our fellow motorcycle riders, we work on a con-
tingency basis. There are no up-front charges, and our motorcycle accident attorney will only receive legal fees upon 
conclusion of your motorcycle accident case. 
 
MOTORCYCLE ACCIDENT REPRESENTATATION: IT’S THE ONLY THING WE DO  
If you have been injured as the result of another motorist’s reckless, negligent, or careless driving, you may be entitled 
to compensation for any damages you su�er. A Law Tigers motorcycle accident attorney can help you get your life 
back on track and help you obtain the maximum settlement possible. 
 
Find a motorcycle accident attorney near you or call Law Tigers, toll -free, at 1-888-863-7216. Our lawyers are avail-
able—24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 
 
HOW MUCH DOES IT COST TO HAVE LAW TIGERS REPRESENT YOU?  
Every attorney-client relationship with our personal injury lawyers begins with a free consultation. Once we have 
evaluated your motorcycle injury case and determined it is viable, we charge no fee. That means client do not pay at-
torney fees unless we obtain compensation on their claim, either through a settlement or a trial. 
 
MOTORCYCLE ACCIDENT REPRESENTATION: It’s the only thing we do  
 




